
Statement of Reasons 
 

Pedestrian Traffic Light Controlled Puffin Crossing at Station Road A694, 
Gateshead 

 
The pedestrian crossing is being proposed because during site visits carried out by 
highway officers, it was noted that this location is on a desired route for pedestrians 
in the village to access local shops and services.    
 
The road is a busy ‘A’ road and the proposed crossing will improve the road safety 
for pedestrians crossing at this point. 


